24,

CLEAN UP THE WORLD CHALLENGE

The Environmental Promotion Officer reported, with information on the Clean up
the World campaign and asking the Board to consider appropriate projects for
each of itsward areas for 2000. The Board decided that a Working Party meet to
identify projects for the Clean up the World campaign that fit within the Board’s
vision and that this also be addressed on the Board’ s planning day on 5 November
1999.



